
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 17 February 2005 

3. PETITION 
 
 NEW BRIGHTON REVITALISATION PROJECT 
 
 Sue Trayling and Lorraine Clapshaw presented a petition requesting that any development of New 

Brighton begin on the foreshore. 
 
 The Board decided that the petition be received and forwarded to Council officers for a report to the 

Board. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


